
 

Come to the practice session: Thursday, September 11th at 9:30am 

In this class connect session teachers will help you prepare your computer, you will 
be able to practice the log in, answer practice questions, see what the test looks like, 
ask your teacher questions, and learn the step by step process! 

 
NWEA testing for reading and math are REQURIED by all 2nd graders! 

 
YOU ARE STRONGLY ENCOURAGED TO COME! 

 
What are the benefits?  

 You will know what to expect. 
 Your computer will be ready & you will know how to log in. In return this will save you time and 

hassle on the test day which means you will get out of the testing session that much faster! 
 You and your student will feel more comfortable. It will lower anxiety. 

 
 
 
Test day you will see the class connect link on your schedule, click on it, come 
into the room (under your student’s account), and your teacher will give you 
instructions. If you come to the practice session the actually testing time will 
be faster for you. 

We have a plan of attack! 

TESTING DATES: 

READING: Tuesday, Sept. 16th 9-10am                            MATH: Wednesday, Sept. 17th 11am-12pm. 


